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SHERIFF ANNOUNCES PROMOTION OF CAPTAIN                                       December 12, 2008 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
 
 
Sheriff Gary R. Stanton and the Solano County Sheriff’s Office are pleased to announce the 
promotion of Lt. Ken Elliott to the rank of Captain-Sheriff. 

Kenneth Elliott will be promoted to the position of Captain-Sheriff effective on January 11, 2009.  
Ken brings 26 years of law enforcement experience and knowledge to his new position as 
Captain. He began working for Solano County in 1979 as an Airport-Park Maintenance worker.  
In 1982 he began his law enforcement career with the county after being promoted to a Solano 
County Park Ranger. Then in 1986 he joined the ranks of the Solano County Sheriff’s Office as 
a Deputy-Sheriff.  He promoted to the rank of Sergeant-Deputy in 1999 and in 2002 was 
promoted to the rank of Lieutenant-Sheriff.  In 2007 Ken graduated from the FBI National 
Academy, 231st session. 

Throughout the years Ken has served in or supervised many positions to include patrol, field 
training officer, investigations, community policing, marine patrol, transportation, coroner’s 
office, courts, range, armory, training and personnel, SWAT, Solano County Mobile Field Force, 
and also as a member of the Solano Operational Area Terrorism Working Group. His most 
recent assignment was serving as the Lieutenant in command of Investigations Services.  
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